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Church Announcements    

Sunday, July 10, 2022  

 
Please keep all our sick friends and family members in your prayers this week. 
 

Every Wednesday this month, GHFC members will be on a fast from 6:00 a.m. until 

6:00 pm. All members are encouraged to participate, and our Senior Pastor is also asking 

that you also pray three times within the day. 
 

Dear GHFC Members, please make sure you place your July 2022 Church Calendar 

on your refrigerator or in a location where you can see it and read it daily and stay up to 

date with the church’s weekly events. Remember we are a church where people see love 

in action and without being a watchman on the wall and on your post theirs no 

application or action.    
 

On Wednesday, June 13th, from 7:00 pm to 8:00 pm GHFC will have Bible Study. 

Please make sure you bring your bible, pen, and paper, and let’s get ready to work the 

word and apply the word to our daily Christian walk with our Lord and Savior Jesus 

Christ. 
 

On Wednesday, July 27th, from 7:00 pm till 8:00 pm, GHFC will be having a 

corporate prayer service. Pastor Marvin is asking that all Ministers, Leaders, and 

Members of the GHFC attend this healing and deliverance prayer service, bring your 

prayer book Routing Demons and Breaking Curses. Please invite any of your co-workers, 

friends, and family members and get ready for a breakthrough. 
 

On Saturday, August 2nd, at 12:00N the Glory Women will be having their 

Women’s Fellowship at the Pastor’s home, 25105 42nd Ave South Kent, WA 98032. 

Please feel free to invite your daughters and friends over for this beautiful women’s 

fellowship. Please make sure you also RSVP Pastor Neshella by Monday, July 25th, 

at 6:00 p.m. 
 

On Sunday, August 7th, after Sunday Service GHFC will be having our church 

meeting for GHFC members only, thank you. 
 

On Sunday, August 7th, after GHFC business meeting the GHFC family will not be 

fellowshipping after church service, we will resume next month.  

 

On Saturday, August 13th, at 10:00 am the Glory Men young and elders will be 

meeting at the Pastor’s Home for their men’s meeting. Pastor Marvin is asking that you 

all come and participate and learn how to be a mighty man of valor. 
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If you are a new member of GHFC or under Watch-Care at the church, please join 

Pastors Marvin & Neshella Mitchell for your New Membership or Watch-Care 

discipleship class on Saturday, August 27th at 12:00N. Please bring your GHFC 

Manual. 
 

On Tuesdays and Thursdays, 11:00 am to 1:00 pm, GHFC will be having our 

Emergency Feeding Program at the Community Network Council, located at: 1819 

Central Avenue South, Suite 72 Kent WA 98032. Mr. Perry is the Program Coordinator, 

and he will be responsible for handing out all the non-perishable food to individuals and 

families. This will be an opportunity to Evangelize to our community. Let’s get ready for 

the increase for the kingdom of God. 
    

 

Dear GHFC members and guests, please honor and reverence God’s house and turn 

off your cell phones and put your zoom call on mute so there will be no distractions or 

unnecessary movement while Dr. Marvin Mitchell, Senior Pastor of the GHFC starts 

preaching the Word of God! 

  Have A Blessed Week   
 

 

 
 

 


